CORRESPONDENCE
2015 NOVEMBER 23

#707 — 4160 Albert Street
Burnaby, BC V5C 6K2
November 13, 2015

Mayor Corrigan and Council NOTE: The Engineering Department is supportive of the Burnaby
; Gogo's request for temporary signs on street boulevards subject to
Burna by C|ty Hall further review and confirmation of the specific locations and

number of signs. Council approval is recommended. Some of the

Dear Mister Mayor and City Councillors: |requested locations are on school or park property and they will be
redirected accordingly.

We are writing on behalf of the Burnaby Gogos. We are a charitable organization

of grandmothers raising funds in support of African grandmothers who are raising
their grandchildren who have been orphaned by AIDS. We make our contributions
through the Stephen Lewis Foundation.

On December 6", 2015, we will be holding our third annual Swags & Bags sale at
Deer Lake United Church. In an attempt to reach more Burnaby residents, we
would like to put up signs (3’ x 4’) at four significant intersections and we
understand that Council’s permission is required.

The sites proposed are:-

1)- on the chain link fence at the corner of Canada Way and Edmonds

2)-on the chain link fence at the junction of Canada Way and Royal Oak

3)- on the chain link fence at the corner of Royal Oak and Dover

4)- on a tree just east of Shadbolt at the junction of Kensington and Canada Way

All of these would be put up after Dec. 1% and would be removed late on Dec. 6™,

We would also like to display a number of small sale signs, as most charities do for
their functions, on the day of the sale itself. None of these proposed signs would
impede drivers’ visibility and they would not damage any property.

Thank you for your consideration.

Elizabeth Bowes and Claire Stegen (Co-chairs for Swags & Bags)
elizabethbowes@hotmail.com clairestegen@gmail.com
604-291-7790 604-433-3026
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